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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:    The Honorable Phil Mendelson 

   Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia 

 

FROM:    Jeffrey S. DeWitt 

   Chief Financial Officer 

 

DATE:    September 3, 2019 
 

SUBJECT:  Fiscal Impact Statement – Medical Marijuana Real ID Registration 

Proposed Rulemaking Approval Resolution of 2019 

 

REFERENCE:  Draft Resolution as shared with the Office of Revenue Analysis on 

August 23, 2019 

 
 

Conclusion 

 

Funds are sufficient in the fiscal year 2019 budget and the fiscal year 2020 through fiscal year 2023 

budget and financial plan to implement the resolution. 

 

Background 
 
The resolution approves proposed rulemaking by the Department of Health (DOH) to allow patients 

to prove District of Columbia residency through the use of a Real ID driver license issued by the 

District of Columbia Department of Motor Vehicles in lieu of two other forms of acceptable 

identification. 

 
Financial Plan Impact 
 
Funds are sufficient in the fiscal year 2019 budget and the fiscal year 2020 through fiscal year 2023 

budget and financial plan to implement the resolution. The Department of Health can implement the 

rules without additional resources.  


